
PROJECT OVERVIEW 
Jointly sponsored by the Open Space Committee and Conservation 
Commission, the Town seeks to purchase and preserve 
approximately 34 acres of high conservation value forestland along 
Pelham Hill Road and provide a new area for passive recreation in 
southeastern Shutesbury. This project was approved by the 2022 
Annual Town Meeting. Final approval of the land transfer is to be 
approved in the January 2023 Special Town Meeting. 

The land connects two already-conserved areas to the north and 
south, creating an expanded area of contiguous forested land and 
preserving the existing roadside greenbelt.

Funding: Kestrel Land Trust "pre-acquired" the land from the previous 
owner and is contributing a 77% match for the purchase and initial 
costs listed below, through a combination of private donations and a 
federal Forest Legacy grant. Closing costs and due diligence 
expenses are being covered by Kestrel Land Trust. 

Ownership & Management: The property will be owned by the Town 
and managed by the Conservation Commission. Kestrel Land Trust 
will hold a Conservation Restriction, as required by the Community 
Preservation Act.  

West Quabbin Woodlands 
Conservation Area 

Acquisition

Recreation: Protecting the forest 
will offer an added opportunity to the 
community for hiking, snowshoeing, 
birding, and additional passive 
recreation.  

Drinking Water Protection: The 
land hosts the headwaters of 
Amethyst Brook and acquisition will 
provide surface water supply 
protection. 

Wildlife Habitat Protection: This 
project offers connectivity to 
broader-ranging wildlife such as 
black bear, as well as plants and 
wildlife shifting their range due to 
climate change.   
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